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DETAILS 
The Federal Bureau of Investigation's Field Office in Atlanta and the Savannah Police Department in Georgia are seeking the public's assistance in identifying 
the unknown suspect responsible for the vandalism at the Federal Courthouse Annex located at 1254 Barnard Street, Savannah, Georgia, in the early morning of 
March 3, 2025. 
 
 

If you have any information concerning this case, please contact the FBI's Toll-Free tipline at 1-800-CALL-FBI (1-800-225-5324). You may also contact 
your local FBI office, the nearest American Embassy or Consulate, or you can submit a tip online at tips.fbi.gov. 

Field Office: Atlanta 

http://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/field/
http://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/legat/
https://tips.fbi.gov/
https://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/field-offices/atlanta
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